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FRIDAY 13TH NOVEMBER 2023 @

Anti Bullying Week

On Monday the children wore odd socks to mark the start
of Anti Bullying week,

Throughout the week the children have been taking part
in class discussions around the types of bullying, how to
recognise bullying and how to support themselves and
others who may be bullied. Each class then presented
their work in today’s assembly, here are just a few
examples of their hard work:
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Superstar Learners  ctaps of the week
of the week

Congratulations to this week’s Superstar
Learners of the week who are:

Congratulations to this week’s
Stars of the week who are:

Owls - Whole class Owls - Eliza

Kestrels - Lilly Kestrels - Szymon
Ravens - Lacey Ravens - Frankie
Falcons - Billy Falcons - Luca

C ~ Children In Need
legygﬂllheg 1 It was great to see all of the children in their ‘:ag

attendance this week is: spotty Pudsey outfits today. Thanks to all of

Falcons your donations we raised a total £68.26



HALTON HEALTH IMPROVEMENT

Fit 4 Life

Bite Size Sessions
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PHYSICAL ACTIVITY
& SUGAR
Parent Coffee
Afternoon

Hallwood Park School and Nursery

START WELL




